Pegswood Primary School Longhirst Road Pegswood Morpeth Northumberland NE61 6XG

Tel:(01670) 512834 Fax (01670) 516195 E-Mail: Admin@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk Mr A Waterfield, Headteacher Mrs E Miller, Deputy Headteacher



Thursday 8th December 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

This Christmas we have decided to take the Year 5 and 6 children bowling, rather than having a Christmas party in school. We have booked lanes from 2.00pm – 3.00pm on *Wednesday 14th December*, at Concordia Leisure Centre, in Cramlington. We will be leaving school at **approximately 1.15 pm**, so the children will have their lunch in school as normal. We aim to leave Cramlington at 3.00pm so would hope to be back at school for around **3.30pm-3.45pm**, depending on traffic.

In order to cover the cost of the bus and lanes we ask for a voluntary contribution of $\pmb{\xi}5.00$ per child towards the trip. In the case of insufficient funds, the trip would unfortunately be cancelled. The children can bring along a small amount of spending money if they would like to buy a drink or snack. Please can all money be kept in a named purse, wallet or envelope and we ask that no more than $\pmb{\xi}5.00$ is brought along.

The children are welcome to come to school on Wednesday 14th December in non-school uniform and Christmas jumpers, hats, head boppers etc... (All children must wear socks!)

Mrs Wallace and Miss France	
Bowling - Decemb	ner 14 th 2016
Name	
I would/would not like my child to attend our Christmas bowling trip on Wednesday 14th December . I will inform Mrs Wallace/Miss France of any medical requirements before the trip.	
An adult will collect my child from school on their return. My child will walk home as normal on their return. My child will go to after school club on return.	
Signed	Date













